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30+ YEAR VETERAN MISSIONARIES TO MEXICO 

Dear Pastor and Friends, January 2010 
"IT IS OF THE LORD'S MERCIES THAT WE ARE NOT CONSUMED, BECAUSE 

HIS COMPASSIONS FAIL NOT. THEY ARE NEW EVERY MORNING; GREAT IS THY FAITHFULNESS.* 
Lam. 3:22-23 

HOME HEALTH CARE 
I have been having Home Health care for about 3 months. The head nurse of the Home Health Care, Mrs. 

Lee la Thomas, is from the William Carey ministry. She has a wonderful testimony of how she came to know 
Jesus Christ as her personal Saviour The physical therapist is from Southern India. He is a Christian too. 
Praise the Lord, He sent me Christian people to work with me while I was here in Lcwisvillc. Tx. I will be 
given a recommendation to my treatments at a rehabilitation facility in San Antonio. Tx by Mrs. Thomas. 

My arm and leg are getting stronger with the physical and occupational therapy. We are trusting the Lord 
that He will do the miracle in healing my arm and leg. We have to have faith that He will. 

MOVE TO SAN ANTONIO, TX 
The Lord has made it possible for us to move to San Antonio, Tx, with a special offering from the 
Faith Baptist Church, Artesia, New Mexico, Bro. Mike Elliot, Pastor. Praise the Lord for His 
Blessings. We had been praying and waiting on the Lord for many months and He answered our 
prayers. We are in the process of packing and plan to be in San Antonio the first week of December, 
2009. Our daughter, Rachel and her husband are coming down to help us pack and our son-in-law 
will be helping us drive the U-Haul truck. A friend who helped us move from San Antonio to here in 
Lcwisvillc. Tx, Bro. Louie Apple, a member of Hickory Creek Baptist Church, Denton. Tx.. Bro. 
Raymond Castro, Pastor, provided us with boxes and special wrapping paper. God bless this brother 
because he was just diagnosed with Parkinson's Disease and he still brought these items to us. Please 
pray for him and his faithfulness to the Lord and his love for missionaries. Praise the Lord for the 
people who have helped in getting us to San Antonio. We feel it is God's will that we go there 
because there are many Mexican people there to start a work. Our new address is 4615 Gardendale 

Our telephones are 817-715-4923 and 817-715-4924. We 
would love to hear from you Please pray for us as we make this move. It will be very hard for us but 
God always gives us the strength we need. 

THANKS FOR PRAYERS AND SUPPORT 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all the churches and friends who support us during this tune 

of medical leave. Also, we would like to thank everyone for their prayers for us. Thank you for your 
Christmas offerings. We appreciate this very much. Also, for your special offerings toward our medical fund. 

May God bless you all during this wonderful time of the year. May God give you many souls is our prayer. 
YOUR MISSIONARIES, 
TED AND KARIN JOHNSON 

IN HIS SERVICE, 
TED JOHNSON & FAMILY 
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